Dear Leela

Further to your email regarding the above application we wish to advise that the tree is be cut by 3-4 metres as
previously carried out for general maintenance and good arbicultural practice.

Please advise that this is acceptable and that the application can now praceed and that date of the decision.
Kind regards

Karen Fordrey







